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Fall Conferences—Informative & Well-Attended 
 
Our conferences in Fullerton and with the UC Language Consortium in Berkeley brought 
out many community college foreign language faculty. The Fullerton group numbered 
over forty. Vice President Denise Cabanel-Bleuer has put much of the Fullerton 
information online at our website, 
<faculty.orangecoastcollege.edu/dcabanel/cccflc/conference.html>. 
 
Enclosed you’ll find a report on the National Foreign Language Policy Conference held 
at UC-Berkeley. The report was written by our Treasurer, Ed Stering. 
 
IMPAC & Articulation Issues 
 
The next IMPAC meeting is slated for this weekend at LAX: 
 
Nov. 19, Sat., at the Los Angeles Sheraton Gateway 
Jan. 21, Sat., at the Westin at San Francisco Airport 
May 6, Sat., at the Radisson at Los Angeles Airport 
 
CLTA to Raise Due—Save by Paying NOW! 
 
CLTA will raise 2006 dues to $45, BUT if you pay in this calendar year, you can pay the 
current $35 rate. So please send in your dues before Christmas.  
 
Off the Beaten Path 
 
President Patricia Scarfone and Executive Director Tom Blair will be leading two 
unusual tours this coming June, but not to typical destinations. Patricia will be taking a 
group around Sicily from June 15 to 28, and her complete itinerary can be seen at 
<occonline.occ.cccd.edu/online/pscarfone/sicily06.html> 
Tom is offering a tour from Belgium through Alsace and Bavaria and ending in 
Dresden from June 8 to 26. To request an itinerary, email Tom at tblair@ccsf.edu. 
 

Happy Holidays and a Bright New Year to ALL! 
 
Our next issue will appear in January. Please send your articles to Tom Blair, 424 
Dorado Ter., San Francisco 94112-1753. Membership is $10 for part-time and $15 for 
full-time. CLTA membership is $35, if paid by the end of December. 
 

mailto:tblair@ccsf.edu

